The data from a survey of high school math and science teachers show that in the district of Sanlee many of these teachers reported assigning daily homework, whereas in the district of Marlee, most science and math teachers reported assigning homework no more than two or three days per week. Despite receiving less frequent homework assignments, Marlee students earn better grades overall and are less likely to be required to repeat a year of school than are students in Sanlee. These results call into question the usefulness of frequent homework assignments. Most likely the Marlee students have more time to concentrate on individual assignments than do the Sanlee students who have homework every day. Therefore, teachers in our high schools should assign homework no more than twice a week.
The author of the argument concludes that it would be more efficient if the frequency of given assignments to the students are no more than two times per week. However, while the drawn conclusion by the author may hold water, it depends on some unfounded premises that, if not substantiated, may vitiate the persuasiveness of the argument.
Firstly, the author assumes that according to the existed data the assignments in the Sanalee district are allocated on a daily basis, while in the Marlee region the homework are given at most in three days per week. However, the reliability and the validity of the data is not verified through statistical methods. In this regard, it is not clear whether the teachers are telling the truth about the number of allocated homework. It is possible that Marlee district teacher want to show off their productiveness through the premise that they can achieve better results with less effort. 
Secondly, the author presumes that through comparing these two distinct category of students, a generalized remark is achievable. Maybe the level of  studies for these two high schools are not the same. It is obvious that higher levels in the high schools require perseverance and steadfastness in their studies to be prepared for the university entrance exam. Besides, we cannot anticipate that the attitude of students towards conducting homework follows one particular behavior. Maybe the students at Marlee are more intelligent than those of Sanlee region. Even it may also be true that there are some extracurricular activities in the Marlee, which reduce the need for further assignment. In fact through doing such activities, there is no need to conduct assignment continuously throughout the week. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thirdly, the author is of the opinion that high school teachers should assign homework less than three times per week. Regarding that matter, the role of quality in the assignment is remarkably overlooked. In fact students can get higher scores if they are given homework based on some advanced didactic methods rather than imposing a great load of homework. Moreover, we cannot anticipate that other courses such as history or geography follow the same rule. That is because these courses forces the students to cram or memorize materials, while courses such as math or science mandates student to lean some basic concepts to learn.
Having scrutinized the argument, the writer’s conclusion cannot be taken to be correct, because it relates on a number of premises each of which is questionable. The conclusion can only be accepted if the weaknesses already referred to are all removed.  

